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From: joey.fausey1997@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 12:12 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Oppose Proposed Weapons Ban Legislation - 5436A

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Representatives, 

I am writing to respectfully urge you to oppose any proposed legislation that would restrict 
law-abiding Rhode Islanders’ right to possess commonly owned firearms or related 
accessories. 

 

Such legislation, while well-intentioned, unfairly targets responsible gun owners rather than 
addressing the root causes of crime. Firearms bans do not deter criminals, who by definition 
do not follow laws. Instead, they erode the constitutional rights of citizens who safely and 
legally exercise their Second Amendment rights for self-defense, hunting, and sport. 

 

Rhode Island already has some of the strictest gun laws in the country. Additional bans will 
do little to improve public safety but will have a significant impact on lawful gun owners 
and sportsmen. Rather than pursuing policies that penalize responsible citizens, I encourage 
you to support efforts that focus on enforcing existing laws, improving mental health 
services, and addressing the societal issues that contribute to violence. 

 

Please stand with your constituents who value both safety and freedom. I urge you to vote 
NO on any weapons ban legislation. 

 

Thank you for your time and service. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Fausey 

North Kingstown, Rhode Island 
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